
 
 

Announcement of successful applicants of the Global Scientist and 
Engineers Program (GSEP) commencing in April 2023 
 

November 16, 2022 
 

Notification of Admission  
 
This is to notify that the following applicants have been admitted to 
the Undergraduate program of the Global Scientist and Engineers 
Program (GSEP) commencing in April 2023. 
 
We will send a separate email of “Notification of Examination Results” 
to those by the end of today. If you have not received it by November 
21th, please contact the Admissions Division. 
 

Tokyo Institute of Technology  
 

Application Number  
 

44005 44032 44043 44058 44070 

44010 44035 44046 44061 44071 

44012 44038 44054 44062 

44023 44039 44055 44065 

44030 44041 44056 44066 

 


